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December, 2011
Dear Potential Sponsor,
Please accept this letter as a request for a donation to support our fundraising event, The Joe Dunlop Memorial Spin-a-thon, on Saturday, January 14, 2012.    
Joe Dunlop was a long time board member of Response and was tragically killed in a car crash in 2009.  His wife, Nancy Dunlop, is continuing his efforts with his Memorial Fund. This event will help to raise vital funds for our programs, and we are hoping you will donate a prize that we can Raffle at the Event.
Response of Suffolk County is a nationally accredited agency providing crisis intervention/suicide prevention services.  In addition to our free, confidential and anonymous telephone counseling, Response’s services include an adolescent suicide prevention education program which educates middle school and high school students about stress and depression, as well as an online crisis-counseling program available during after school hours.   

Suicide is the third leading cause of death for adolescents each year, and thousands of family members, friends, co-workers, classmates, and neighbors are left behind to cope with this tragic loss of life. With a suicide attempt estimated to occur every minute of every day in the United States, the importance of our work has never been greater nor our missions more urgent.  
Your donation is tax-deductible. Response is a Non-Profit agency.
Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Meryl Cassidy
Meryl Cassidy
Director

Response of Suffolk County
�   Hotline (631) 751-7500


Office (631) 751-7620


Fax (631) 751-7420


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ResponseHotline.org" ��www.ResponseHotline.org��P.O. Box 300�Stony Brook, NY  11790











